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University of Waterloo

Department of Civil Engineering

200 University Avenue West

Engineering Building 2, Room 2333

Waterloo, Ontario

N2L 3G1


Dear Sponsor:

Each February, Civil Engineering students from across North America compete in the Great Northern Concrete Toboggan Race (GNCTR).  Each team is to design and construct a toboggan to hurl five team members down an icy course at speeds of approximately 60 km/h.  The toboggans are judged based on concrete mix design, aesthetics, braking system design, maximum speed, and theme.  The GNCTR gives students an opportunity to creatively apply their knowledge while having a good time.

In previous years, the University of Waterloo concrete toboggan team has been extremely successful in the competition with several first place finishes in recent years.  It is our hope to top the past designs and bring home another gold for Waterloo in 2003.

The competition is to be hosted by the University of Alberta in early February of 2003.  In order to compete at this competition, our team requires a budget of approximately $30,000 for the construction of the toboggan and its prototype, entry fees, materials for the technical exhibition, and subsidized travel for Waterloo’s 15 team members.  With that being said, we would like to ask for your support in this competition, either in the form of materials or funding.

In exchange for your support, the GNCTR 2003 team will provide your company with national exposure to graduating civil engineering students.  This exposure will come in the form of a logo on the toboggan, in the technical pamphlet, or on the team uniforms.  Attached is a detailed description of the benefits associated with each sponsorship level.  Please note that any material donated will be assessed in terms of its equivalent monetary value.
 

For your perusal, we have also included the conceptual design of our concrete toboggan. 

Thank you for your time and consideration.  If you are interested in sponsoring our team, please feel free to contact Rosie Pareja at rpareja@engmail.uwaterloo.ca or Tania Bortolon at tmbortol@engmail.uwaterloo.ca or call us at (519) 569-1873.

Sincerely:

Rosie Pareja

Tania Bortolon

Sponsorship Coordinators

Waterloo GNCTR 2003

(519) 569-1873

http://www.eng.uwaterloo.ca/~gnctr03/

	Sponsorship Level
	Value
	Type of Exposure

	Bronze
	< $500
	· Company logo printed in technical pamphlet

· Company printed in school newspaper article

· Company logo and link to your website, if desired, on our UW GNCTR 2003 Website

	Silver
	$500 - $999
	· Company logo printed in technical pamphlet

· Company printed in school newspaper article

· Company logo displayed on team banner

· Company logo, and link to your website, if desired, on our UW GNCTR 2003 Website

	Gold
	$1000 - $1499
	· Company logo printed in technical pamphlet

· Company printed in school newspaper article

· Company logo displayed on team banner

· Company logo displayed on toboggan

· Company logo, profile, and link to your website, if desired, on our UW GNCTR 2003 Website

	Platinum
	> $1500
	· Company logo printed in technical pamphlet

· Company printed in school newspaper article

· Company logo displayed on team banner

· Company logo displayed on toboggan

· Company logo printed on team uniforms

· Company logo, profile, and link to your website, if desired, on our UW GNCTR 2003 Website


Team Members:

	Christopher Black
	Maria Kyveris

	Tania Bortolon
	Daniel Martis

	Christopher Dixon
	Gregory McNally

	Shawn Fysh
	Mark Mollison

	Amy Kellestine
	Rosie Pareja

	Jolene Koch
	Paul Ready

	Stephen Krysa
	Denis Viens
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